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December 12, 2022 
 

TESTING MEMORANDUM 
22-03 

 
 
To: Industry and INDOT Representatives 
 
 
From: James Reilman, PE 
 State Materials Engineer 
 
 

 
 At the November 18, 2022 INDOT Standards Committee meeting, proposed changes to the gradation 
specified in 904.03 for coarse aggregate No. 53 were approved.  The change increased the range passing the No. 
200 (75 µm) sieve to 5% - 13%.  This new range will be reflected in contract documents beginning with the 
June 2023 letting.  It will also be incorporated into the 2024 INDOT Standard Specifications. 
 

In addition, effective immediately, INDOT will accept coarse aggregate No. 53 with the new 5% - 13% 
range passing the No. 200 (75 µm) sieve for all material produced after the date of this memorandum.  Also, 
this includes all coarse aggregate No. 53 material shipped to existing contracts. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact the Statewide Geologist, Missy Ehrhart, at 
mehrhart@indot.IN.gov 
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